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Ernest Millette
P.O.Box 7542
Gilford, NH 03247

December 21, 2017

Dear Pamela Monroe,
Dear Project The Granite State,

There is no way to sugar coat the environmental impact of running these lines and building these
towers.

Our most valuable resource is the beauty of our landscape and the habitat for our varied wildlife game
and non game alike.

As an outdoors family 4 generations deep in the rural areas of NH we have seen the negative
irreversible impact of such projects.

In my case | can show you where after 50 years, where they have changed the landscape for progress
or some short term financial gain, it has never returned to the pristine and natural state for either
humans plants or animals.

This is a bad idea and the economic gain is not worth the negative environmental impact. The unsightly
nature of more swaths cut through our landscape will have a negative effect on tourism our #1 revenue
stream in NH.

Sincerely,
Ernest Millette
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